
 

Points of Interest 

Parent and Toddler Group 

Open every Tuesday           

9:00 - 11:30 All welcome 

Friends of South Rise              

Meet every Thursday in 

the coffee shop  from   

9:00-10:30 All welcome. 

London Zoo Trips                   

Mon 8th June—Year 6     

Tues 9th June—Year 3     

Weds 10th June—Rec    

Thurs 11th June—Year 4   

Fri 12th June—PM Nursery  

(AM Nursery CLOSED) 

Summer Fayre            

Weds 24th June 3:45-5:00 

Term Dates 

LAST DAY OF TERM             

Monday 20th July 2015 

INSET DAY                          

Monday 20th July 2015 

Autumn Term 2015 

Children return to school on 

Thursday 3rd September 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 10th  March 2017 

South Rise Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been another busy week at South Rise.  Children are now fully           

immersed in their new units of learning and some great visits have  taken 

place to support this.  Nursery children are learning about ‘People Who Help 

Us’ and have had a visit to the fire station; Year 6 children are learning about 

Ancient Egypt and 6MP visited the British Museum where they saw lots of 

original artefacts and mummies from that period in history.  Thank you to 

everyone who attended the Math’s Calculation meeting this week.  It was 

very informative and parents were very appreciative of the support and  

suggestions.  It was also great to see so many of you at our ESOL class.  
 

Parents’ Evenings will be held on Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd 

March.  There will be boards out for parents to sign up for appointments from 

next week.  This will be a great opportunity for you to look at your child’s 

learning and discuss their progress with the class teacher. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs H Brown   Mrs S Powell                                       

Head Teacher  Executive Head Teacher  

 

 
 Dates for your diary 

Points of Interest 

On your own or with      

babies and toddlers,    

everyone’s welcome on 

the following days:  

Friends of South Rise     

Every Tuesday                             

9:00am -11:30am 

 Toddler Group                 

Every Thursday                      

9:00am -11:30am 

Parent Meetings             

Wednesday 22nd March 

Thursday 23rd March     

3:45pm- 5:45pm 

Year 5 School Journey  

Tue18th -Fri 21st April 2017 

Year 6 Aladdin Trip       

Wed 14th June 2017 

Term Dates                                               

Term 4                            

Mon 20th Feb 2017  to                                                                 

Fri    31st March 2017    

Easter Holidays                 

Mon 3rd~Mon 17th Apr 2017 

Term 5                              

Tue 18th April 2017   to                                          

Fri 26th May 2017           

Bank Holiday               

Monday 1st May 2017                        

Half Term                         
Mon 29th May~2nd June 2017 

Term 6                            

Mon 5th June 2017   to                                              

Fri 21st July 2017             

Inset Days                           

Monday 5th June 2017 

Tuesday 6th June 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Inquiry-Based Learning at South Rise                                                               

Governors at South Rise would like to get parents' feedback on the school's 

inquiry-based learning approach and would be very grateful if parents could 

answer a short questionnaire online, please use the following link:                    

https://goo.gl/udj073.   

 

Red Noses                                                                                         

Thank you to everyone who has helped us raise money by                             

purchasing a Red Nose.  Red Nose Day is Friday 24th March so                                 

noses should not be brought in or worn to school until this day.  

Before and After School Sport Clubs                                                       

Unfortunately all clubs run by Mrs Steptoe before and after school are         

temporarily postponed this term.  If you are unsure whether or not a club 

attended by your child is running, please check with the school office.   

P.E. Kits                                                                                                       

Can we remind parents that children’s P.E. kits should be brought into 

school every week and consist of a plain white t-shirt, black shorts (or black 

jogging bottoms in winter) and a pair of plimsolls or trainers. 

Dinner Money Increase                                                                   

We have been informed by GS Plus, our school caterers, that from 1st April 

2017 dinner money will increase from £8.00 to £9.00 per week.   All Key    

Stage 2 children will be charged at the new rate when we return to school 

after the Easter holidays on Tuesday 18th April. Universal Infant Free School 

Meals in Key Stage 1 will not be affected by this increase. 

Head Lice                                                                                      

We have had quite a few cases of head lice this week 

in both KS1 and KS2.  Please can you check your 

child’s head over the weekend.  Various treatments 

are available to buy over the chemist counter or, try 

the easier cheaper way, with conditioner and a nit 

comb. Remember, the whole family need treating, 

not just the infected child.  

https://goo.gl/udj073


Our current Value is  
Respect. 

 

Respect is knowing        
I am unique and          

valuable.                
 

Respect is liking who  I 
am. 

 

Respect is listening to 
others.  

Parent/Carer       

Meetings                                                       

at South Rise 

 

Speech and            

Language                              

Tuesday 9th May 2017  

9:00am                                        

For all parents/carers  

 

 

 
 

Lunchtime Debate  

This week’s question 

for consideration is: 

“Should all school    

dinners be vegan?” 

 

 

 

Je ne sais pas. 

 

(juh nuh say pah) 

 

I don’t know. 

Children at South Rise have 

Attendance                                                                                                       

Very well done to 2RS who achieved 99.3% attendance this 

week.  Whole school attendance was 96.3%.  Thank you for  

realising the importance of sending your child to school every 

day.  Class attendances were as follows:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

EYFS    RPH  96.0%    REB   95.4%    RKB   91.7%   

KS1     1RG  94.3%    1AG  98.0%   1HK  96.7%    2FB   95.9%    2GM  97.6%    2RS  99.3%   

KS2     3LS   98.5%     3HC  98.7%    3JC  98.3%    4KT   99.2%    4CO   98.7%    4AJ  98.3%   

          5ND  97.1%    5RF   97.2%    5HT  97.7%    6LW   96.7%    6MP   98.0%   6YC   97.7% 

Children at South Rise have been busy this week….. Nursery visited 

Plumstead Fire Station, then carried on the fun back at school! 

 

Year 6 visited the Egyptian Galleries at The British Museum in London 

Plus there was lots of other learning too! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fedition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk%2Fget_image.aspx%3Fw%3D180%26pbid%3D544b8783-16f8-47e1-aa52-9701795c26c5&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.royalgreenwich.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F14%2Fsecondary_school_places%2F477
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fedition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk%2Fget_image.aspx%3Fw%3D180%26pbid%3D544b8783-16f8-47e1-aa52-9701795c26c5&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.royalgreenwich.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F14%2Fsecondary_school_places%2F477
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fedition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk%2Fget_image.aspx%3Fw%3D180%26pbid%3D544b8783-16f8-47e1-aa52-9701795c26c5&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.royalgreenwich.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F14%2Fsecondary_school_places%2F477
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ifrog.com%2Fimages%2Fifrog_kindness_quotes.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ifrog.com%2Fnews%2F15-inspirational-quotes-about-kindness&docid=y-GseCtlo_3uAM&tbnid=LqhaHArE05Os4M%3A&vet=1&w=625&h=515&saf

